From: Ron Schneider

To: Reg-Comment

Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Monday, September 16, 2019 8:46:35 AM
Dear folks,

| support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.

It is too important a treasure to take any chances with its future.

My opinion is that the permit should never had been issued in the first place,

which would have saved everybody time and money.

Thanks for letting me comment,

Best wishes,

Ron Schneider
Schneiders Rod Shop
Mountain Home, Arkansas
72653

870-424-3381
www.schneidersrods.com
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